
From: Herman Schutten  
Sent: January-22-16 9:32 AM 
To: Schneider, Melanie 
Cc: Christina and Herman Schutten 
 

Subject: File: 25CDM - 201516 

 

‎Good morning. My wife and I reside at 11 Fair St, just around the corner from the 
above-referenced development. Overflow parking from a new 35 unit development will 
be felt by neighborhoods such as ours. As it is now -- with 10 single detached homes on 
each side of the north end of Fair St -- there is already competition for street parking. 
This new development will aggrevate the parking situation as we experience it now.   
What is being done to ensure that street parking congestion will not be compounded?!  

 Regards,  

 

 

Herman Schutten 

 

 


